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Budget 2019 takes steps to improve access to post-secondary
education

March 19, 2019

Canadian Association of University Teachers (CAUT)

Today’s budget makes some welcome investments in learners, but does not take the bold steps needed
to ensure that all Canadians can access affordable quality post-secondary education opportunities, says
the Canadian Association of University Teachers (CAUT).

“We welcome today’s investments to improve access and affordability to post-secondary education,
however, we need stronger federal leadership to ensure Canada’s knowledge advantage,” says CAUT
executive director David Robinson. “It is time for a multilateral framework on learning.”

Measures to improve access in Budget 2019 include lowering interest rates on student loans, expansion
of the graduate scholarship program, and new funding streams for Inuit and Metis learners and minimal
increases for First Nations students.
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